

         Research Riders Meeting
November 9, 2006
 
President Dave Moczygemba called the meeting to order f or the nine (10) members. Meeting held in building 71, 1st floor conference room.

 

Motion to pass October minutes: 1st Jon Matthews 2nd Don Moravitis

 

Treasurer Ken Irvin, Treasurer’s Report a balance of $721.87, please pay your annual dues of $5 to Ken. All dues can be paid through internal mail.  A deposit of $10 bringing balance to $721.87.   

 

Old Business Section---

 

Joe’s website: new events added

 

Scott Mullins-Senior Road Captain scott.mullin@swri.org & Art Nicholls: Renaissance Fair trip mentioned it was fun and only two riders and one van driven by Michelle Griffin and guest.  

 

New Business Section---
 
 

Milton James: rode to SPID rally

 

Jon Matthew/Art Nicholls: Social gathering at 20 Grand after work, more information will be sent out. Jon mentioned about the November 11 ride, meeting at the Bowling Alley for breakfast then heading to Wimberley.

 

Jon mentioned about the Grand Opening of Caliente Harley Davidson store off Culebra Road and the Texas Toy Run in Dallas. Jon spoke with a rep from Caliente about holding possibly holding our meeting or a social there for exposure.

 

Jon M. brought up the Credit Union 4 Kids run set for April 29, 2007, possibly at Caliente Harley Davidson or Alamos Drafthouse.

 

Don Moravits-Chaplin- Birthdays November:  11  Scott Mullin

                                                                            

General Discussion--- During the conversation about  the different runs it came up about donating some Research Rider monies to either one or two of the charities. Donating $100 per charity. An email will be sent by Dave to request your vote on San Antonio Rosa Children’s Hospital or Toys for Tots.

 

A motion to give to one of two charities of $100: 1st Steve Clay  2nd all Research Riders present

 

Open discussion about how to increase group participation, some suggestion was:

Gas cards, patches, other items. Will discuss at the December meeting.

Don showed chap suspenders you can purchase at the Dollar Store for yes $1.00 for 2 pairs, keep you chaps from riding up you pant leg.

 

Scott Mullin made a motion to adjourn, seconded by John Duck, and it was unanimously accepted.


David L. Moczygemba 
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